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We corrected this mistake the same day October 25 2022 i honestly have never had that happen before 
that I know of. we had just recently re-located the paint booth and un-fortunately someone decided to 
use it before the filters had been put back in place. 
I have since had a sign made and placed over the booth reminding everyone that t he filters must be in 
place at all time, I have also taken the time to on every Thursday at our shop safety meeting to remind 
all of what happened and re-iterated that this is unacceptable. 

Attached is a photo of the sign that has been put in place. 




